

## DOC Welcomes Two New Members to Faculty and Staff

Bruce A. Austin <u>baagll@rit.edu</u>

14 September 2007

This year the Department of Communication welcomes two new members.

Ms. Melinda Beyerlein was hired in mid-August as Staff Assistant for the Department. Previously, Ms. Beyerlein worked in Student Services in RIT's College of Business. She has responsibilities primarily for the Department's two undergraduate degree programs, PTC and APR.

Beginning 1 September, Ms. Keri Barone joined the Department as Visiting Assistant Professor. A graduate of SUNY Brockport, Professor Barone is teaching Public Speaking, Interpersonal Communication, Persuasion and Human Communication.

An e-newsletter published occasionally by the Department of Communication and distributed to students and their family, alumni, faculty and others who have expressed an interest in communication.

To unsubscribe: msbgpt@rit.edu

Visit our web site at http://www2.rit.edu/doc/